
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 25 June 2009 

3. DISTRICT PLAN WORK PROGRAMME 2009-2010 
 
 The Committee received a report describing the 2009-2010 District Plan Work Programme (attached).  

The Committee discussed with staff issues of priority and the need to assess capacity to deliver on 
the Programme. 

 
The Committee decided to: 
 
(a) Receive the report for information. 
 
(b) Ask staff to review the programme in light of organisational capacity and strategic fit. 
 
(c) Recommend that staff hold a seminar for the Committee to discuss the proposed Work 

Programme. 
 
 

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/agendas/2009/june/regulatoryplanning4th/RegPlanning4.6.09Clause4Attachment1.pdf

